Date:

May 6, 2014

To:

Mayor Walter B. Duke, III


Vice Mayor Chickie Brandimarte



Commissioner Albert C. Jones



Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace

From:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Subject:
Creative Arts Council Advisory Board Presentation and Request for Funding
______________________________________________________________________________
The Creative Arts Council Advisory Board (CAC) is seeking funding for an event and a project.  At their November 19, 2013 workshop with the CAC, the City Commission advised the CAC to return to the City Commission to request funding when it is needed since no appropriation was made in the annual budget.  
Attachment: Workshop meeting minutes from November 19, 2013

